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Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
New Summer Menu Week 2 next week  No 30 May 11th 2018  Attendance 

97.2% 

 Key Dates 

Mon 14th May KS2 SATs week 

21st-23rd May Y5 Mersea visit 

Fri 25th May Non-pupil Day 5 

28/5 – 1/6 Half term holiday 

Wed 6th June Y6 IOW trip FAQ meeting 3.30pm 

Fri 15th June Sports Day 

Thurs 28th June Move-Up Morning + Display Evening 

4th -5th  July Y6 Evening Productions 

Fri 6th July Summer Fete 

Mon 16th July Reports out to parents 

Fri 20th July 9am Y6 Leavers Assembly  

Fri 20th July End of term 

 

Stars of the Week 

4th May 2018 

 Summer Term 2018  

 6C Jack Melton 

6MS  Jamie Pedrick 

6S Oliver Lodge 

5M Eloise Cass 

5V Joseph Milton 

5C Thadcha Srihiran 

4P Florence Rose 

4S Teddy Howard 

4CK Oliver Collins 

3SG Zack Hewstone 

3HM  Renee Brown 

3B Sami Mohammed 

  

Our new 
Maths-themed  
Hall Displays 
of children’s 

work 

Click on 
me! 

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school-meals/32869
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Class Structure Policy 
 

The children will receive a letter today requesting them to consider who they would 
most like to work with next year. We would like these forms back in by Thursday 24th 

May in order for the staff to organise the new classes straight after half term.  

 
Schoolgames Update 

 

Netball 
Our Hi -Five Netball team will be playing a home game against Tyrrells 
School on Friday 11th May.  The team have been busy practising their 
shooting during break and lunchtime.  Good luck to all of the team. 

We have a busy week planned next week with a year 3 mixed football 
team taking part in a competition on Monday, followed by a girls 

football match on Wednesday. 
We are now into our third week of school clubs.  Well done to all those 

children who have been attending.  If your child is still interested in joining a club, 
please ask at the school office 

 
Report by Mrs Vickers 

 

NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe Charity Fundraiser 
 

The children have completed their Danceathons this week. This is the 
sponsored activity to raise money for the NSPCC. Sponsorship packs have 

been sent home and can be brought back in by Monday 14th May. 
 

All Classes pledge to support #NoBarriers 

 
Following an assembly by Mr McTaggart on Monday 30th April, all 

classes pledged to support the #NoBarriers campaign and to 
challenge discrimination where they see it by signing this poster. 
They met in their class councils to discuss the barriers Walter Tull 
faced in his life and how they could look out for similar barriers at 

school. 
The story of Walter Tull can be found at the following links: 

https://prezi.com/view/RF1ieBw4nTmo17rsMmdU/  
http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/0/ww1/28227517 

   

Community News 
 

King Edward VI Grammar School will be holding the second of their twice yearly 
opportunities for prospective students and their parents/carers to view KEGS in 
action. Go to www.kegs.org.uk  to book a place. 
The dates are:-Tuesday 3 July (morning), Wednesday 4 July (morning), 
Thursday 5 July (afternoon) and Friday 6 July (afternoon). 

https://prezi.com/view/RF1ieBw4nTmo17rsMmdU/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/0/ww1/28227517
http://www.kegs.org.uk/

